
Salt Lake City Planning Commission  
Summary of Actions 

June 8, 2022 5:30 p.m. 
City & County Building 451 South State Street, Room 326 

 
 
1. Kozo House Design Review Modifications at approximately 633 West 200 North - Bryce Baker, 

representing the property owner, is requesting modifications to a Design Review that was approved 

by the Planning Commission on December 2, 2020. The approval was granted a one-year extension 

on November 10, 2021. Since that time, the applicant has modified the design. In accordance with 

section 21A.59.080 the proposed modifications require approval from the Planning Commission. This 

project is located within the TSA-UC-T (Transit Station Area-Urban Core-Transition) zoning district 

located within Council District 3, represented by Chris Wharton. (Staff contact: Amy Thompson at 

(801-535-7281) or amy.thompson@slcgov.com) Case number PLNPCM2020-00258 

 

Action: Approved 

 

2. Update to Policies and Procedures - The Planning Commission will consider changes to the 

policies and procedures of the commission.  The proposed changes include addressing policies for 

electronic meetings, defining a quorum, and voting and the necessary formatting and numbering and 

correcting any grammar or spelling errors.  The purpose of this proposal is to update the policies and 

procedures to comply with Utah Code requirements that go into effect on May 4, 2022.  The 

Commission may discuss other changes to the policies and procedures at their discretion. 

 

Action: Approved  

 
Disclaimer: A written record of decision for any item where the Commission made a final decision will be created by the staff 

planner. If you are interested in receiving a copy of the record of decision for any agenda item, please contact the planner 

listed for that agenda item.  

 
Any final decision made by the Planning Commission can be appealed by filing an “appeal of decision” application within 

10 days of the decision. Contact the Planning Division for more information about filing an appeal.  

 
Dated at Salt Lake City, Utah this 9th day of June 2022. 
Aubrey Clark, Administrative Assistant 


